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Southwestern Wisconsin Regional Planning Commission  

Executive Committee to Meet 

 

PLATTEVILLE April 17, 2017 - - The Executive Committee of the Southwestern 

Wisconsin Regional Planning Commission (SWWRPC) will meet at 9:30 a.m., on 

Tuesday, April 25. The meeting will be held in Room 1001 of the Iowa County Health 

and Human Services Building, 303 W. Chapel St., Dodgeville, Wisconsin. The 

Committee will discuss an evaluation process for the executive director, sick leave 

policies, the development of a local technical assistance program, and updates to staffing.  

 

All meetings of the Commission are open to the public. 

SWWRPC provides intergovernmental planning and coordination of community 

development planning, economic development, and transportation. In response to local 

and regional goals, the Commission and its Staff work to enhance fiscal and physical 

resources and to balance local and regional development, preservation, conservation, and 

social priorities.  

SWWRPC's member counties are Grant, Green, Iowa, Lafayette, and Richland.  

For more information, please call 608-342-1636. 


